
From: Kelly Manke <mankek@luhsd.net> 
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 8:54 AM 
Subject: Important Info for Seniors 
  
Hello Senior Families, 
  
I hope this email finds you and your families healthy and safe. I have been working with the 
administration and site leadership to create an end of the year that is special for our seniors. I 
know there are still a lot of uncertainties and restrictions but I want to assure you we will do all 
we can to make our senior class feel special during these unique times. You may have heard 
that the LUHSD Board of Education has begun talks about graduation and what that may look 
like and we are paying close attention to the state mandates in hopes of holding a live 
graduation for our students. As information becomes available I will keep you updated. We will 
add a senior class button to the school’s website and post our communication there as well as 
any updates. In the meantime, we would like to move forward and prepare for virtual 
celebrations including Letter of Intent, Awards Night and Scholarship Night, dates TBD. We ask 
that you, along with your senior, complete the Google Form to provide us information about 
on-site activities and post-graduation plans by 3:00, Tuesday, April 
28. https://forms.gle/bzbE7dFrk7xsJqgA8 
  
Additionally, we know that many of our families want to begin the process of taking cap/gown 
photos and sending out announcements. We are working closely with Jostens and have planned 
a drive-thru cap/gown/grad products pick-up for Thursday, April 30, 2020 from 9:00-12:00. 
Please see the important information below from Jostens (see next page). 
  
The Freedom staff, students and families have been amazing during this transition to distance 
learning and I appreciate all that you as parents have done to support us in this process. Please 
be assured that we will do everything we can to help our seniors celebrate all of their hard work 
and dedication for the past 13 years of their education. If you have any questions please do not 
hesitate to contact me or a site administrator. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Kelly Manke 
Principal 
(925)625-5900 x3001 
mankek@luhsd.net 
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An important message from Jostens: 

SENIORS…. Class of 2020, 
  
We are having a DRIVE-THRU Delivery Event specially for YOU!!!! 
  
Pick Up your Cap & Gown and Graduation Products on Thursday, April 30th 
In front of the Freedom High School Gym 9:00am-12:00pm 
  
Last Names and times 
A-H   9:00-10:00 
I-R   10:00- 11:00 
S-Z   11:00-12:00 
  
Instructions would be as follows: 
  
Bring your Student ID …or Better Yet….. 
Print your FIRST and LAST NAME on an 8.5” x 11” Sheet of Paper 
and hold it up to your car window as this will make it easy for us to find your Order. 
  
DRIVE-THRU DELIVERY – Students and Parents will stay in their cars – You will get 
your product delivered to your Car.  Pop the Trunk and we will put it in your Trunk for 
safe keeping 
  

  
Thursday April 30th,  9:00 am – 12:00 pm 
In Front of the Freedom High School Gym 
  
  
STILL NEED A CAP & GOWN ???? 
Please order online at www.Jostens.com by Tuesday night and we will 
have it waiting for you to pick it up on Thursday morning. 
  
Thank You & Congratulations to the Class of 2020 
  
Dan, Eric & Paul 
Your Jostens Team 
  
Questions? 
  
925-283-9283 
grobeckoffice@jostens.com 
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